
The Wakefield Board of Health unani-
mously voted to revise their Regulations
Restricting the Sale of Tobacco Products
At their meeting of October 17. The revi-
sions involved revised language to
Section F Permit Cap and Proximity ban
to clarify which locations can be issued a
tobacco permit.  Copies of the revised
regulations can be found at the Health
Dept’s website at www.wakefield.ma.us
or by calling the office at 781-246-6375. 
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